Come and join Mrs. Noberini...in creating your yearbook. Open to 7" and 8" graders.

Generally, the yearbook staff meets one time weekly, this year it will be Thursday, and we
discuss all aspects of the yearbook from cover to cover. We will meet in room 209. Some
months we may not meet because there is nothing to do at that time. However, there are
some jobs that require you to work throughout the year.

In order to join you must complete the following:

1. $30intramural payment fee and Activity User Fee Form. Incomplete applications
and/or partial payment cannot be accepted.

2. Activity Consent and Release form (if not already on file in the office)

3. You must be able to either get a ride home, provide a note to walk or sign up for the
late bus.

Meeting Dates & Times:

We will generally meet on Thursdays. However, there will be some months where we meet once
or twice and some where we meet twice a week. It all depends on what is going on. Spring is
our busiest time and you should expect to meet 2-3 times per week. Fall is much less busy. We
will only meet a handful of times. I will always do my best to communicate our meeting times
well in advance.

Communication:

Parents should feel free to reach out to me. Email is a great way to reach out. Students, you can
also email me if you have any questions. We also have a Google Classroom to communicate
with each other as well.

Responsibility:

Yearbook is a demanding club. Our work is published and seen by many for years to come. It is
expected that you act respectfully and responsibly at all times. Please list below any other
responsibilities you have that would conflict with attending the Yearbook meetings.

Jaime Noberini
978-640-7846 x307
Jjnoberini@tewksbury.k12.ma.us






